Merrellyn McMillen

Inadequate scope. TCEQ failed to address water use, noise and light pollution. I've lived close to a
quarry previously and there are definitely serious issues in all of those categories.

Recommendations made by TRAM should have been considered. The BMPs produced by TCEQ
are sparse and vague. It is so important to protect public health and our natural resources. I feel that
TCEQ has failed to produce an adequate list of BMPs to do so.



